


Childcare will be announced from the podium, and signage can be used to direct people to the childcare
room.

Committee Updates —

Danielle attended the Local Control and Accountability Plan Committee. New overviews for the district and
each site were presented. Danielle brought the LCAP binder for review.

The Transportation committee meeting was held. Lisa was not able to attend. Steve reported that he met
with the Western Regional VP, and a new manager has been hired but has not started in the position yet.

The Common Core video is available to be downloaded and Jeanine will email the file to any member who
would like to view it. Members generated a list.

New Business :
The CAC meeting dates for the 15/16 calendar year have been set and distributed to members. Most
meetings fall on first Mondays of the month except where conflicting with holidays.

Membership roster was presented for changes, additions, or deletions for the upcoming 2015-2017 term.

For the Good of the Order:

Legislators Information Sharing Day on April 29: The CAC members will attend a morning briefing session
and will walk to the Capitol to meet with legislators in the afternoon. There are several changes to the
legislative offices this year. This year the bills that we will be focusing on involve mental health services and
special education funding.

The next meeting will be Monday, May 4, and will be the end-of-year potluck. Please bring a dish to share.
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Jeanine Bishop



